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Draft Project Tracking Report

Status as of June 7, 2005

	Project #
	Description
	NANC Assignment

Date
	NANC

Due

Date
	Status

	1
	NANC Report on the Future of Numbering
	September 2004
	---
	Work on NANC report postponed due to other urgent work items.

	2
	Navy NPA Request
	November 2004
	Work 

Suspended
	Suspended February 2005; Awaiting Action by the Navy.

	3
	VoIP Number Assignment Criteria
	January 2005
	Original:

May 2005

Current:

July 2005
	Work delayed due to other more urgent item, namely Project #6; Anticipate report and NANC discussion during the July NANC meeting instead of May.

	4
	Telematics
	March 2005
	--
	Reviewing current applications in anticipation of analyzing future needs/impact; contributions anticipated.

	5
	FoN response to LNPA WG Letter
	March 2005
	Original:

April 8, 2005

Current:

May 13, 2005
	COMPLETED: FoN Change order report. LNPA WG agrees the FoN WG’s response to the NANC regarding Project #6 will satisfy this request. A copy of the FoN WG Report to be sent to LNPA-WG.

	6
	Review LNPA WG Change Orders 399 & 400 for VoIP Requirements
	March 2005
	Original Date May 2005

Revised Date

June 10, 2005
	Joint meeting, presentations and discussions on this issue completed; Final report under development by co-chairs for use and discussion at the May NANC meeting. NANC requested that Report be open for further input on Change Order 400 until June 7th, NANC to consider recommendations on June 28th Conference Call


